
Legal Department 

 

Chairman Andre T. Porter 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
 Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 
July 10, 2015 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Construction Notice for Hillsboro Station 

Expansion Project, Case No. 14-0241-EL-BNR 
 
Dear Chairman Porter, 
 
 In accordance with Rule 4906-5-02, Ohio Admin. Code, AEP Ohio 
Transmission Company (“AEP Transco”) submits this notice to inform you that 
construction on this project started June 2, 2014 and was completed and in service 
on June 26, 2015.  
 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
  /s/ Ajay K. Kumar       
 
Ajay K. Kumar 

Ajay K. Kumar 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-2959 
(614) 716-2950 (F) 
akkumar@aep.com 
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